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‘Feeding Hearts and Minds’ 

The peace, joy and love of Christ is at the heart of all that we do in our school. Through religious education, school policy and, primarily, 

our culture of prayerfulness, charity and joy, we seek to share the Gospel with our families, our parish, our community and the wider 

world. 

Using the example of Jesus Christ, we cultivate the skills of heart and mind that allow us to develop our talents and take a shared 

responsibility for ourselves, each other and the world He gave us. We profess our faith proudly and recognise that we are called to a 

loving relationship with God through the sacraments, scripture and prayer. 

Our school is animated by love and our shared faith and clear values drive our behaviour and our relationships; we are tolerant and 

respectful of the unique value of each person. Our individual needs and talents are recognised and nurtured in a warm, inclusive 

environment where we are able to use our gifts for the glory of God and in loving service of others.  

We have excellent role models who empower us to believe in ourselves and provide us with an outstanding education and a wide range 

of opportunities – our aspirations for the future are high and we believe that through God’s grace we can grow, learn and realise our full 

potential. 

 

“Watch therefore, for you know neither the day nor the 

hour.” 

Matthew 25:13 
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TIER WHAT IT MEANS FOR OUR SCHOOL ACTIONS WE’LL TAKE 

1 
 

We will remain open for all pupils. 
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We will remain open for all pupils. 
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We’ll remain open for all pupils. 
 

 

4 

• We’ll only remain open for 
vulnerable pupils and the children of 
critical workers 

 We’ll provide remote education 
for all other pupils 

Children will have access to remote 
learning using their Office 365 accounts. 
Paper copies will be available where 
requested.  
 
There will be the opportunity for children 
to engage with their teacher as well as 
accessing independent learning.  
 
Communication will be through the 
website and the Office 365 accounts set up 
by school. We will also use the school app 
and where necessary, delivered letters. 
 
Procedures for contacting pupils will be 
made and welfare tracking will be 
established. 
 
Vulnerable pupils 
We’ll strongly encourage vulnerable pupils 
to continue attending school. To do this, 
we’ll:  
• Work with our local authority (LA)  
• Contact a pupil’s parent or carer, 
and (where applicable) social worker if the 
pupil doesn’t attend, to find out why and 
discuss their concerns  
Free school meals 
We’ll work with Lancashire County Council 
to prepare meals or food parcels for all 
pupils eligible for free schools meals, 
whether they are at home or on-site.   

 


